
 

 

November 25, 2024 
Product Notification – DOC #1654980 
Affected Parts: SFM150/SFM075-6005 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
You are receiving this notice because your company has purchased the Part Number listed above in the 
previous two years.   
 
To improve the pricing, availability, and quality of the 1-1/2” to 3/4” SF Reducer SFM150/SFM075-6005, 
Nordson MEDICAL is transitioning the manufacturing location from a third-party partner to our injection 
molding facility in Loveland Colorado. As part of this move, SFM150/SFM075-6005 will be produced in 
new tooling with minor design improvements to bring the flanges into compliance with ASME/BPE 
Specifications. The part number and raw materials will not change. 
 
The change in manufacturing location will be identified by lot number and the VP logo will be present on 
the new Loveland molded parts. This is a rolling change expected to take place in April 2025. The original 
version will no longer be available after this change comes into effect. Opportunities for last time buys 
are available until March 31, 2025. 
 
We hope that this change comes as a welcome benefit to our customers, but if you have any additional 
technical questions, please contact your Sales Account Manager or our customer service team at 
orders@nordsonmedical.com.  We appreciate your business and want to thank you for choosing Nordson 
MEDICAL. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Josh Curry 
Product Line Manager 
Nordson MEDICAL 
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